
  

 

Today 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery – Natalie Schmucker (Sandy Stuckey); Sunday School – Joilyn Waidelich 
 

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Josh Wyse; Projection – Brian Rufenacht   
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 

 Reminder:  The Adult Summer Elective Sunday School classes continue today.   

The class on Jonah through Rightnow Media will meet in the fellowship hall, the  

Evangelism class will meet in the south overflow area and the class on Prayer  

will meet in the north overflow area. 
 

6:00pm  Harrison Lake Gospel Drive-In with Trinity from Van Wert 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 10:00am  Lockport Seniors 60+ will be meeting at the Doughbox to go to the  

Toledo Mud Hens game 
 

6:30pm  The MYF will be meeting at the church.  We will be going Putt-Putt  

Golfing in Defiance. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY                      
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

9:30am  Our morning worship service will be Stories and Songs. Be prepared  

to share how God has been working in your life!  Donna Smith –  

worship leader; Nancy Nofziger – scripture reader; Caleb & Joilyn Waidelich  

– congregational singing; Jen Cobb – impromptu choir;  children will be  

playing the bells and Galen Nofziger – sharing & prayer time.  Becky  

Kauffman will be the coordinator.      
 

  Nursery – Jenny Stuckey (Michelle Beck); Sunday School – Joilyn  

Waidelich 
 

  Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Josh Wyse; Projection – Brian Rufenacht  
 

 Everyone is invited to stay and enjoy the fellowship and food at our 5th  

Sunday Potluck following the Sunday School time. 

  

 

 

Sharing Together in Community 
 

We extend birthday greetings to Lynn Stuckey who will celebrate his 83rd  

birthday on Wednesday, June 26! 

 

Ladies Bible Study Alumni Brunch will be on Tuesday, July 9.  Even if you no 

longer attend the Bible Study, but did earlier, you are welcome to join them. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sabbatical Reminder:  Pastor Matt began his sabbatical on June 7, and will be on 

sabbatical through September 7.  He will spend this time with his family as a time of 

rest and rejuvenation.  Again, the primary goal of sabbatical is to cease from typical 

pastoral duties and responsibilities in order to be replenished by God. Please refrain 

from talking about church business and concerns if you interact with Matt and family 

this summer.  During the sabbatical, Pastor Gary will be preaching twice a month, along 

with a handful of others to fill the pulpit.  Please contact Pastor Gary or a Leadership 

Team member for any needs or concerns during this time.  As always, join us in prayer 

for the Holy Spirit’s leading in our hearts to deepen our relationship with God as we 

embrace this opportunity for growth as a congregation.  Lockport Leadership Team 

 

Jail Ministry Benefit  On Saturday June 29, Lamp Lighter’s will be having a Jail 

Ministry Benefit at Mancino’s in Archbold.  Please enjoy a delicious lunch and/or 

dinner at Mancino’s.  10 percent of the day’s proceeds will go to help us purchase 

reading glasses for the indigent at CCNO, plus make Christmas and Easter cards for 

each offender.  Please pray for the offenders at CCNO, the offenders at the Juvenile 

Center, the staff at these facilities, the ex-offenders who need our prayer support as they 

endeavor to follow Christ and the ex-offender’s who choose to follow the ways of the 

world.  We also appreciate your prayers and your support of the Lamp Lighter’s 

projects.  Pray that these small deeds may be a channel by which Souls will find Christ 

as their salvation and the way to a better life.  If you are unable to attend, please send 

your donation to Lamp Lighter’s, Vernon Oyer, 13614 U.S. 2, Wauseon, OH 43567.  

Thank you, Lamp Lighter’s 

 

Family Fun Day – July 14, is just around the corner.  It’s a day you won’t want to 

miss.  The day’s events will include lunch from 11:00am-1:00pm, provided by food 

trucks; 12-2:00pm “minute to win” games; noon-4:00pm inflatables; 3:00-4:00pm a 

game of kickball for anyone who wants to participate.  We will also have activities 

celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Lockport Bridge throughout the day noon-

4:00pm.  The Dunk Tank will be returning again this year.  We are taking nominations 

for dunk tank participants.  You will find slips of paper to write your nomination on and 

a box to place your nomination in on the shelf in back of the church.  Nominees must be 

high school age and older.  Nominate as many people as you want.  We will then select 

the top candidates.  We will accept nominations until June 30.  We are also looking for 

volunteers to man the “minute to win it” stations.  All stations have been selected and 

will be set up.  All you need to do as a volunteer is to be there to explain the game to the 

players.  You will find a signup sheet on the bulletin board in the back.  You can sign up 

for a one hour or two-hour time slot.  If you have any questions, you can contact Judy 

Stuckey. 

 

Lockport Seniors second summer trip: Saturday, July 27, we will take a 90-minute 

guided cruise on the Sweet Breeze Canal Boat, Fort Wayne, IN, where we will learn 

something new about Fort Wayne through its riverfront.  Cost of the tour is $30 and will 

run from 1-2:30pm with a 11am lunch at Fort Wayne’s Famous Coney Island 

Restaurant.  Bus and driver are available.  Let Donna or Gloria know very soon if you 

would like to go along as the boat only holds 38 people. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

 

The Stockburger family in the  

passing of Kayla 

Eldon Birky, recovering from  

surgery 

Harvey Bok, recovering from  

surgery 
 

Others with health concerns: 

Bruce Yancey, Veria Frank, Barb 

Mabus, Jon Stuckey, Sherm 

Hathaway, Dave Votaw, Nancy 

Crossgrove, Rollin Miller, Larry 

Langenderfer, Carl Short, Ron 

Stockburger, Verlene Drohan, 

Marvin Short, Mark Stamm, 

Robert Reyes, Isaac Grieser, Jeff 

Clark, Dave Buehrer, Keith 

Schroeder, Tyler Mignin, Shauna 

Rasor, Stella Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Jeanne Schrock & Jeannie Stamm,  

 Seniors of the week 

Matt & Megan Weaver & family on  

sabbatical 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family,  

serving with Life Action in  

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl,  

serving with MCC in Juarez,  

Mexico 

JJ Safehouse  

Friendship House, Archbold  

Noah House, Pettisville  

Pray for Martine Audeoud & her  

family as they move from  

France to Cote d’lvoire 

(Mission Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel & Palestine  

Haiti 

Papua New Guinea – landslide 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service    126 

 

         Budget           $2,230.00 

        MDS          $300.00 

        Good Shepherd Church         $600.00 

        Dollar Offering            $69.00 

        Primary Sunday School       $10.00 

 

 

Coming Events 

                      
      June 30        5th Sunday Potluck 

           July 14        Family Fun Day 

      July 27        Lockport Seniors boat cruise 

      July 30        Day in the Park 

               Sept 20-22        Church Campout at Sauder Village  

 

 

Mission Minders 

 
Martine Audeoud works in administrative and teaching roles for several 

international theology and global leadership formation doctoral programs.  

Mennonite Mission network requests prayer for her and her family as they move 

from France to Cote d’lvoire, where the family previously lived and where her 

son, 16-year-old Samuel, feels at home.  Samuel experienced bullying in his 

school in France.  

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

(on Sabbatical) 

 

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

6++Jeff Roth 419-445-0223 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

  Galen Nofziger 419-572-0707 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 
June 23, 2024 

 

Prelude 
 
Welcome and Announcements  
 
Call to Worship   
 
Congregational Singing 
 
Offering/Offertory 
 Children will collect the Dollar Offering during the offertory 

 
Children’s Lesson 
 
Congregational Singing 
 
Scripture         Romans 11:33-36 
 
Message      “The 3 P’s of Humility” 
 
Song of Response 
 
Sharing & Prayer 
 
Sending  
 

Prelude & Offertory – Recorded 
Worship Leader – Linda Stuckey 
Congregational Singing – Jeff Roth 
Children’s Lesson – Laurin Wyse 
Scripture Reader – Ashley Stuckey 
Message – Lukas Schaffner  
Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Gary Stuckey 

http://www.lockportmennonite.com/
mailto:office.lockport@gmail.com
mailto:projection.lockport@gmail.com
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